
Reinvestment, the right way!
The underfinancing of the postsecondary education network is at an alarming level. To alleviate the lack of money, ancillary fees 
are rising, there are talks of unfreezing tuition, and private businesses are allowed to commodify education.

We, the students, refuse that this clientelist logic creep in education. Because education is a right, we must collectively ensure its 
accessibility and its quality. To that end, we take position for a « Reinvestment, the right way! »

The following three demands must take priority and be immediately considered seriously:
- Free education at all levels
- Improvement of  resources and services in post-secondary education, with the goal of a quality education, free from private 
intervention.
-  The promotion  of  an accessible  and flexible  public  childcare  system in postsecondary educational  institutions,  with hours 
matching class schedules in order to help students accomodate family life and studies.

Take notice: if the governement doesn't respond favorably to this demand before November 27, 2006, we will escalate our actions 
to make our voices heard.
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Please return the completed petition sheets by mail to the following address :

Association pour une Solidarité Syndicale Étudiante
2570, Nicolet Street, room 301
Montréal, (Québec), H1W 3L5
Phone : (514) 390-0110
Web Site : www.asse-solidarite.qc.ca


